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March 1, 2024
Dear Montessori Families,

We are excited to announce that CGMA will host its 3rd Annual Equinox
Extravaganza which will be held on Sunday, September 22, 2024 at 2:30 PM at
CGMA.

All 2024-2025 students who are interested in being a court member must adhere to
the following guidelines. The couples must be one girl and one boy, both must
attend CGMA for the 2024-2025 school year. An entry fee of $40 per couple is
required and non-refundable. Each couple must raise a minimum of $300 dollars to
be eligible for a position in the court. Couples can earn money in a variety of ways
including: ad sheets (that will be given to each couple as a means of fundraising),
and other fundraisers (with committee approval). T-shirts will not be allowed to be
sold as a fundraiser. The money raised from the Extravaganza will be used for
school improvement.

There will be a mandatory Equinox Extravaganza Parent Meeting on Thursday,
March 21, 2024 at 3:30 PM in the school gym. This mandatory meeting is for all
paired couples and their parents. The $40 non-refundable fee and permission slip is
due by this day. Guidelines will be discussed and questions will be answered.

All money raised must be collected and submitted to the school on Thursday, August
29, 2024 at 9:00 AM in the school library. A parent must be present for money
collection. Once money collection has been finalized, the announcement of the king,
queen and the court will be made to the families participating and colors will be
picked. On Friday, August 30, 2024 the court will be announced during morning
assembly.

Should you have any questions about the Equinox Extravaganza, please email
Ms. Jennie Brignac.

Sincerely,

CGMA Equinox Extravaganza Committee
Jennie Brignac, LEAD

] P St. Pierre, Chairperson

Laura Greco, Chairperson

Lauren Cortez, Chairperson
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